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16 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Whole Year Group Photographs  
 
As some of you may know we traditionally take photos of the whole year group in Year 7 and 
Year 11 which are then available to purchase by our students. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the pandemic we had to change our arrangements for these several times 
as it would not have been appropriate to have all of the year group together, without masks, for 
these to take place. 
 
Now that we are able, I am happy to confirm that we plan to hold photographs for the whole of 
each year group in Years 7, 8 and 11 on Friday 25 March 2022. 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to make contact with your child’s respective 
Director of Progress and Achievement. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Greg Bateman 
Pastoral Senior Lead Practitioner 
Director of Progress and Achievement (Year 8) 


